
North  Tahoe  fire  plans  to
pile  burn  throughout  the
winter
North Lake Tahoe Fire Protection District will be pile burning
throughout  the  district,  weather  permitting,  through  the
winter months and into the new year.

Smoke resulting from the pile burns will intermittently affect
the  surrounding  area.  People  who  are  smoke  sensitive  are
advised to stay inside and close their windows and doors as
much as possible until the smoke dissipates.

For further information, call (775) 831.0351, ext. 0.
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